
Nbisiing Secondary School  
Staggered Re-Entry  

 
As the new school year is quickly approaching, we at Nbisiing are working hard to ensure the 
safety of our students, staff, and community. We are working closely with the Lawrence 
Commanda Health Centre and the North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit in order to ensure 
that we reopen our school in a safe way. Given the complex nature of reopening schools during 
this time, and in order to ensure the safety of our students, we are planning a staggered re-entry 
to our school this year.  
 
We understand that there is a need for our students to return to a sense of normalcy and routine, 
however, this staggered approach will allow students the opportunity to become familiar with 
new safety protocols and routines with the space to do so. We are enthusiastic to see all of our 
students back in school and continue learning together, but we have to ensure that we do so 
safely.  
 

Staggered Re-Entry Schedule 
 

Day Grade Level  

Tuesday, September 8th 9 

Wednesday, September 9th 9 & 10 

Thursday, September 10th  All students (grade 9, 10, 11, 12) 

Friday, September 11th  All students (grade 9, 10, 11, 12) 

 
 
*Please note: these staggered dates apply to both those learning in-person and through distance 
learning this semester  
 


